City of Tatum March 3, 1958.

#58-01

The City Counsel to the City of Tatum met at a regular meeting in the City of Tatum, March 3, 1958, and the following members were present:

Mayor Commissioner Commissioner Secretary

J. I. Gray J. G. Turlington Murry Adams Neal Mullins

Upon motion of J. G. Turlington which was seconded by Murry Adams and unanimously passed, the City Counsel of the City of Tatum certified the following as the official Ballot for the coming election to be held on the 1st day of April 1958:

For Mayor

GRADY TURLINGTON

GRADY G. DOWNS

For Commissioners

MURRY ADAMS

BARRY ELLIS

T. E. BLANKENSHIP

This being all the candidates that met the requirements for their names to appear on the Official Ballot.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

APPROVED:

ATTEST:

Neal Mullins, Secretary